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Comments for Public Posting: 1 oppose the over-height fence proposal for 906 3rd street. There
is no reason for the over-height request. It does not improve
security. Also an over height fence undermines the HPOZ goal to
preserve historic homes and neighborhoods. I have lived in
Wilshire Park for 16 years. We do not wish to have a
neighborhood filled with walled-off, high fenced yards that divide
and isolate neighbors from one another .



